Zoning Board of Appeals
Town Hall

Deep River, Connecticut 06417
March 5, 2019

Public Notice

Zoning Board of Appeals
Deep River, Connecticut

Notice 1s hereby given that a Public hearing will be held on Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 7:30
p.m. First floor, Richard Smith Town Hall for the following application to be heard and acted
upon.

19-1 Timothy H. English, 180 Westbrook Rd., Deep River, CT. 06417, Agent and Carmen F.
English, 85 Hedlund Rd., East Haddam, CT. 06423, Owner requests a variance of setback

regulations to build a 2car garage on property located on Tax Map 21, Lot 3&4 Zone R-60,180
Westbrook Rd., Variance of 5.5.5b regulations

All who wish to be heard may do so at the above stated place and time.

ch&_ﬂ, Q—@QJ/

Donald R. Grohs, Chairman




